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Project No.  080199 Sale Date - 3/5/2008

The battery specification found on page 5 of 26 pertaining to bid reference 11, Uninterrupted Power Supply (UPS), 1000 watt, 
appears to be an older ODOT specification no longer in use.  It is our understanding that “ approved equal” specified in note # 1 
of the battery system after the 105 Ahr specification is no longer acceptable to ODOT and that the current specification requires  
105 Ahr batteries (no substitutes or approved equals) as was specified in the ODOT annual contract  ITB 004-08.  Will an 
addendum be issued removing the approved equal from this battery system note.

Question Submitted: 2/25/2008

This note is current and up-to-date as of the most recent version of the TEM (January 18, 2008 Revision).
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


